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City returns to in-person public meetings on March 1

By Jennifer Wake

Coinciding with the end of state's COVID-19 State of Emergency Order on Feb. 28, all regular city of
Lafayette public meetings will return to being held in-person starting March 1. The city plans to offer the
ability for members of the public to participate virtually in regular meetings of the City Council, Planning
Commission, Design Review Commission and Transportation-Circulation Commission, but cannot guarantee
that technical difficulties will not occur. Unless required by the Brown Act, the meeting will continue despite
technical difficulties for participants using the teleconferencing (Zoom) option. Meeting locations as well as
instructions to make public comments via Zoom will be detailed on the meeting agendas, located on the
city's website.

Reach the reporter at: jennifer@lamorindaweekly.com
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